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22
nd

 June 2020 

 

Dear parents/carers 

Year 11 leavers hoodies 

I want to thank you all for your support with the purchasing and design of the year 11 Nova Hreod leavers hoodies. We have 

had 97 confirmed purchases by the Leavers Hoodies Company. This is far more than we initially expected which is fantastic 

news. After a period of the company having to stop production due to the COVID-19 pandemic the company is now back in 

production and is in the process of completing the order for Nova Hreod Academy. We have received an outline delivery date 

which is 7
th
 July. To ensure that we have received the hoodies we are offering them for collection from Monday 13

th
 July from 

the school’s reception between 10am and 2pm.  

Year 11 yearbook  

We have just signed off the completed version of this year’s year 11 yearbook, which is first time that we have been able to 

offer a yearbook at Nova Hreod for many years.  

Miss Dominy, Mrs Moore, and our students have worked hard over the last few months in lockdown to complete the yearbook. 

There have been lots of emails between students, parents, and us to gain ideas and of course accessing photographs to go in 

the yearbook. The yearbook contains 30 pages which include pictures and messages from all students, memory pages, teacher 

messages, tutor messages, message from the head boy and head girl, and many other treasures from the last 5 years.  

The company that we are using, SPC Yearbooks, have given us a delivery date of Friday 17
th
 July. This means that we will be 

able to offer them for collection from Monday 20
th
 July until Wednesday 22

nd
 July between 10am and 2pm. The Year 11 

Yearbook would normally cost £15, but as a school we are able to offer a £5 discount meaning that the total cost for the 

yearbook is £10. Parents will be able to order and pay for the yearbook via parent pay from 23
rd
 June.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me if there are any issues.   If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me via 

email s.thomas@novahreodacademy.org.uk 

In the meantime, please keep safe and well.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Scott Thomas 

Assistant Principal Student Development 
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